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Dear Interested Party 

You are receiving this letter because you have expressed an interest in the Allegheny Wood 
Products (“AWP”) Easement proposal.  On 23 December 2005, the Forest Service announced the 
availability of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for public review.  A copy of 
the DEIS is available on the Forest’s website at: 
www.fs.fed.us/r9/mnf/environmental/nepa_documents/nepa_index.htm. 
 
This letter provides notice of an additional opportunity to comment on the proposal.  Several 
letters asked for more information on AWP trail maintenance and improvement activities on the 
Blackwater Canyon Trail.  In response, we requested and received information from AWP 
concerning the nature and frequency of trail maintenance activities and the type of equipment 
they plan to use on the Trail. 
 
To give you an opportunity to comment on the additional information, we are attaching it and 
posting it on the Forest website for your review.  We invite you to submit comments you may 
have concerning the use of the AWP information about planned trail maintenance and 
improvement activities on the Blackwater Canyon Trail.  There is no need to repeat or resubmit 
comments you have already made on the EIS since those comments are already being 
considered.  Comments will be accepted for 30 days following the publication of the updated 
Notice of Availability (NOA) in the Federal Register.  We anticipate publication will be on June 
15, 2007.   
 
Please send written comments to Clyde Thompson, Forest Supervisor, Monongahela National 
Forest, at 200 Sycamore Street, Elkins, West Virginia, 26241.  Send electronic comments to 
comments-eastern-monongahela-potomac@fs.fed.us.  Electronic comments should have 
‘Allegheny Wood Products Easement EIS’ on the subject line.  The acceptable formats for 
electronic comments include Microsoft Word (.doc) or Adobe Acrobat (.pdf).  Faxed comments 
should be sent to (304) 637-0582, or you may provide comments by phone to Bill Shields, NEPA 
Coordinator, at (304) 636-1800, ext. 287.  Comments may also be hand delivered between the 
hours of 8:00 am and 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday, to the Supervisors Office in Elkins, 
West Virginia. 
 
For additional information please contact Bill Shields, NEPA Coordinator, at (304) 636-1800, 
ext. 287, or at comments-eastern-monongahela-potomac@fs.fed.us.  You may also contact David 
Ede, Planning Staff Officer, at the Supervisors Office address listed above or at (304) 636-1800, 
ext. 233. 
 
Comments received in response to this solicitation, including names and addresses of those who 
comment, will be considered part of the public record on this proposed action and will be 
available for public inspection.  Comments submitted anonymously will be accepted and 



 

 

considered; however, those who submit anonymous comments may not have standing to appeal 
the subsequent decision under 36 CFR Part 215. 
 
Only those who submit timely comments will have standing and thus be accepted as appellants.  
Those who submitted during the original comment period between December 23, 2005 and 
February 7, 2007 do not need to submit additional comments to have standing.  To be eligible for 
appeal, each individual or representative from each organization submitting comments must 
either sign the comments or verify their identity upon request. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Monongahela National Forest. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Clyde N. Thompson 
CLYDE N. THOMPSON 
Forest Supervisor 
 
     










